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To my knowledge, the employee issue previously reported in the last several board 
reports has still not been resolved. I have not heard anything in the past several 
weeks and need to look into this item. 

Continual period subbing still continues to be an issue. Teachers are still 
consistently giving up their prep periods because of staff shortages. A lot of 
teachers are taking the students back to their personal classrooms which does help.
It allows the teachers to be where they have the items they need to period sub and 
also complete some of what they need to do during their prep periods. It is not an 
answer to the problem of constantly having to period sub, but it does make it 
easier to deal with.  
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